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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: UPDATE   
October 10, 2022  

 

THE SUPERIOR COURT OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY’S 
OCTOBER 13 FACILITY STRATEGIC PLAN OVERVIEW 

PRESENTATION TO THE BAR IS POSTPONED 
 

Presiding Judge Eric C. Taylor today announced the Court is postponing the virtual facility 

strategic plan overview presentation originally scheduled for October 13. The virtual 

session, which will be hosted along with Los Angeles County Bar Association President Ann 

I. Park, will be rescheduled to give the Court more time to prepare a more expansive and 

informative presentation to the Bar and justice partners on this important facility blueprint 

for the future.  

The Court will provide notice of a new date, when scheduled, for this presentation related 

to the long-term facility needs associated with the Stanley Mosk Courthouse and the Clara 

Shortridge Foltz Criminal Justice Center. The Court remains committed to seeking feedback 

from the Bar and justice partners and looks forward to sharing its vision when a new date 

is scheduled.  
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